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Hurricane Damage Control: Piecing Together Time Records

News

10.10.16


The article, “Hurricane Damage Control: Piecing Together Time Records,” featured in SHRM,

discussed why employers should be compliant with time-keeping and compassionate with personal

circumstances, in light of Hurricane Matthew.

"Sometimes employees won't have access to electronic time-keeping systems or a time sheet"

during or just after a natural disaster, noted Suzanne Bogdan. "So, the employer will ask that the

employee e-mail a designated person the daily and weekly hours."

To read the full article, please visit SHRM.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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